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WSAE is pleased to announce our December Member of the Month, Michael DeVan!

Michael has been an integral part of the Hotel Interurban team for the past 1.5 years, showcasing dedication
and passion in the hospitality industry. His journey began as a night auditor. Through hard work and
determination, he climbed the ranks to the sales department, where he found his niche working with
associations.

What sets Michael apart is his genuine commitment to making a positive impact. He has a deep appreciation
for working with non-profits, highlighting the satisfaction of contributing to a meaningful cause. According to
Michael, knowing that he is working towards a cause gives him a tremendous sense of purpose. He feels truly
rewarded, especially when there is a gala coming up that aims to raise funds for the organization.

Michael's enthusiasm for supporting non-profits extends beyond the workplace. In his free time, he is actively
involved in coaching his daughter's basketball team, showcasing his leadership skills and dedication to
community involvement. Additionally, Michael finds relaxation in watching football and cherishing moments
with his family.

As we celebrate Michael DeVan as our December Member of the Month, let's take a moment to appreciate his
dedication to both the hospitality industry and the non-profit sector. His story is an inspiration and reminds us
that our work can be both fulfilling and impactful.

Congratulations Michael on this well-deserved recognition!

INSPIRE OTHERS AND SHARE YOUR STORY

Members are the heart of WSAE. As a member, you have stories
to share. You are the leaders, innovators, and specialists guiding
voluntary organizations across Washington State and beyond.

You are invited to be an upcoming Member of the Month.
Take a moment to complete the brief questionnaire.



https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7N65VKW

